
 
  

VIRTUAL ANNUAL MEETING OF STOCKHOLDERS 

June 18, 2024 
 

RULES OF CONDUCT  
 

Welcome to our 2024 Annual Meeting. In fairness to all stockholders in attendance, 
please observe the following Rules of Conduct. 
 

1. The Chairman of the Annual Meeting will conduct the meeting. 
 

2. Because this is a meeting of stockholders, only stockholders as of the 
record date of April 19, 2024 are permitted to vote or ask questions during 
the Annual Meeting.  If you have already voted your shares, your vote has 
been received by the Company’s inspector of elections and there is no need 
to vote again, unless you wish to revoke or change your vote.  
 

3. If a stockholder has a question about one of the matters discussed, please 
submit the question in the field provided in the web portal for consideration. 
 

4. The Company’s investor relations team will be recording questions received 
and if you would like to speak with them, please note this. The Company 
maintains an active investor relations program and are committed to 
providing a high level of accessibility as well as a robust set of investor 
materials that can be found on the IR portion of the Company’s web site. 
You can also contact our team directly at any time by emailing 
investors@amwell.com. 
 

5. Recording of the Annual Meeting is prohibited.  
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